
 

 

30 August 2019 

Inquiry into the Blue Badges Scheme in Wales: Eligibility and Implementation 

Dear Dawn, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the issues raised by your constituent, XX XX 
on the arrangements for renewing a blue badge.  

Although the Committee’s inquiry heard evidence on the process of renewing 
blue badges, we did not receive evidence specifically on the suggestion of issuing 
a temporary badge to a person whilst their renewal is being assessed. It would 
therefore be inappropriate for me to make this suggestion during the debate on 
the Committee’s report.  

However as the matter was raised with you by your constituent, I think it would 
be appropriate for you to use the opportunity of the Plenary debate to draw the 
suggestion to the Minister for Economy and Transport and the Assembly. The 
debate on the Committee’s report is scheduled to take place on 16 October, 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Griffiths AM 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
 

Dawn Bowden AM 


